
Dear table tennis community,  

 

Bookings 

As you know, the Auckland table tennis stadium is now open for bookings from all players – 

including current stadium keyholders and casual players. We are continuing the booking system 

throughout Alert Level 2. Please continue to make bookings via:  

E-mail: attabookings@gmail.com or; 

Phone (09) 520 2291 

 

Please check current bookings prior to attempting to make a table booking: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/18Ls7udsxpRrAJm6RmkeWIQc2crveDMJP/view?usp=sharing 

 

When holding a larger gathering we are still required to maintain hygiene standards and meet 

existing record-keeping requirements for contact tracing. The Auckland Table Tennis Association has 

registered as a Business location on the NZ COVID Tracer app. You can download the app at this 

website. 

 

Clubs, Competitions, & Events 

Start dates for upcoming clubs, competitions, and events include: 

- Saturday 6th June: Korean Club resumes play 

- Monday 8th June: Central Club resumes play 

- Monday 13th – Friday 17th July: 2020 July School Holidays Coaching programme 

- Sunday 19th July: 2020 Auckland Max-Play Tournament  

- Wednesday 22nd & Thursday 23rd July: 2020 Winter Interclub resumes play 

- Friday 26th June: College Sport Auckland 2020 Pre-season Tournament 

- Wednesday 29th July: 2020 Primary & Intermediate table tennis team competition (Term 3) 

resumes play 

- Thursday 30th & Friday 31st July: 2020 Auckland Interschools table tennis competition (Term 

3) resumes play   

 

Please note, we plan to resume Young Explorers, Junior Club, Day Club U19 training, and Girls’ 

Coaching once New Zealand moves to Alert Level 1. 

 

We look forward to seeing you back in the Auckland table tennis stadium!   

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Shane Warbrooke 

Chief Executive Officer 

Auckland Table Tennis Association 

P.O. Box 9247, Newmarket, Auckland  1149 

Ph. +64 9 520 2291 

Mob. +64 27 2703166 

 

         

 


